

June 03, 2015

Joe Buscaino Councilmember, 15<sup>th</sup> District City of Los Angeles 200 North Main Street, Room 410 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Dear Councilmember Buscaino,

As you are aware, Sunken City has become an issue of great importance to the residents of San Pedro. Those residing next to the area are most aware of the ongoing activities taking place and continually suffer the consequences.

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent to Mike Feur, Los Angeles City Attorney, regarding a request made by the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council. I would be curious as to your take on this.

As always, your time and efforts are greatly appreciated.

Best Regards

James Baeza Chair, Recreation & Parks

Committee

